
Trinity Lutheran Church 
Stewardship Committee Minutes and  

Report to Congregation Council 
October 23,2018 

 
Attendees:  Mike Berney, Steve Handwerk, and Dave Maser 
  
 
 
On-going Business  
 
 2018 Fall Stewardship Campaign  
 As of the beginning of this meeting there were 217 Estimates of Giving turned in for a total of $ 525,647.00. 
There are an additional 113 Electronic Givers that hadn’t pledged for another $ 227,892.00 giving us a 
combined total pledged for 2019 operating budget of $ 753,539.00. The Stewardship team used this 
information and the total given towards the 2018 operating budget from 10/16/2017 to 10/14/2018 which 
is a total of $ 1,223,148.00.  
 
 The Stewardship Team recommends to Finance Committee that the figure for the 2019 budget line 
#41110 Membership Envelopes be between $ 1,175,000.00 and $ 1,225,000.00. 
 
It was suggested that we ask the office to remind everyone that there is still time and that it would be 
helpful if they turn in an Estimate of Giving Pledge Card.   

 
 
If you or anyone you know is looking for an opportunity to serve, suggest the Stewardship Team 
 
Meeting was adjourned  
 
 
 
2018 Stewardship meeting schedule; November 27. 
 
Dave Maser, Facilitator 
 


